
Scouts BSA Summer Camp 2023
Season Kick Off
Join us to hear from our Camp Leadership Team about our 2023
Scouts BSA, Venturing & Sea Scouting camp programs. Moritz
Schmid, Mayflower Council Vice President of Program will kick-
off the meeting. We will then provide an update on the plans
to  improve  upon  and  upgrade  last  year’s  program  and
administration.

Big  Summer  Camp  News  From
Mayflower Council
Dear Mayflower Families,

Like you, we are very excited and looking forward to Summer
2023 and everything that comes with it. First and foremost in
that recipe for summer fun is summer camp.

Coming out of the pandemic, and as we look to utilize our
council’s community spaces to their best ends, we have decided
on the makeup and presentation of our summer camp program.

This summer, we will center our overnight programs at Camp
Squanto and our day programs at Camp Resolute. This strategic
change will help us concentrate our promotional efforts for
each program in a single location and maximize our program
offerings at each camp. As such, it will also help us to
ensure we provide the best possible camp experience to our
campers and leaders.
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Given  the  long  history  of  the  council’s  work  at  both
locations, we were reluctant to take this step. However, now
that we have taken that first foray into a new era of the
Mayflower Council’s summer camps, we feel strongly that we
have made the correct decision.

Any troop that has reserved space for the 2023 Camp Resolute
season  has  been  personally  contacted  and  offered  the
opportunity, and several incentives, to try Camp Squanto. If a
unit should choose to attend another camp, we will refund
their site deposit fee.

Meanwhile, in this new era, we feel confident that we are
staying true to the Scout Law, the council’s mission, and
current best Scouting practices.

After all, Baden Powell said, “A week of camp life is worth
six months of theoretical teaching in the meeting room.” And
we believe that this is true whether it be in a day camp or
overnight camp setting.

If  you  have  any  questions  or  concerns,  please  email  Rick
Riopelle, Director of Field Service.

Yours in Scouting,

Ian Johnson
Council President

Josh Paulin
Council Commissioner

Bryan Feather
Scout Executive / CEO

mailto:rick@mayflowerbsa.org


Sachem  District  Jan.
Roundtable
Thank you to all who participated in our January Roundtable!
Announcement Slides from the session are posted here. Our next
Roundtable is Feb. 1 at the Abington Senior Center. We hope to
see you, and some new faces join us!

January 2023 RT Master

Cranberry  Harbors  District
Jan. Roundtable
Thanks to all who participated in our January roundtable.
Slides from the session are posted here, as is a 2019 document
on Webelos to Scout transition and BSA safety guidelines for
charcoal use. Next roundtable is Feb. 1 at the Boys and Girls
Club of Marshfield, I hope to see you there.
JanRT_Slides_Final
CharcoalSafety
Webelos-to-Scouts_Transition-2019_Rev.03.01.2020
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